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NHS SERVICES IN THE NORTH-WEST

This Council:

1)          Notes that plans to restructure the provision of NHS services, particularly the 
siting of acute services throughout the North West Region, has been 
continuing for some time, with the process largely proceeding in secret and 
not involving either patients or the wider communities involved.

2)      Commits itself to working with local communities to ensure that profound   
changes which significantly affect the manner in which the NHS is delivered 
and received in this area are not introduced into hospitals and clinics serving 
local communities, without the fullest genuine involvement of local residents 
and their elected representatives in any such decisions.


